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As a third generation business owner in SE Portland that has had about enough and is suffering from
Portland’s lack of leadership, I wonder how much faith you think I should put into this plan.  All five
points involve spending more money on the homeless at taxpayer expense.  That has been
Portland’s course under your “leadership” over the last several years and I have to think, is that plan
working?   Have you considered taking a more aggressive stance towards the homeless and stop
making Portland a haven for these people with taxpayer provided handouts?  Thanks for your
consideration.
 
Regards,
 
David Schoenbeck
 
Electro-Chem Metal Finishing, Inc.
4849 SE 26th AVE.
PORTLAND, OR 97202
PHONE: (503) 234-2003
EMAIL: SALES@ELECTROCHEMPDX.COM
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